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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

As a Native Oregonian, I oppose this bill as trapping is conservation. There are 

already regulations on fur trade. We are losing what this state was founded on. Rural 

Oregonian have been trapping and trading for years. This is conservation and in 

some cases the only winter income for families. Please Oppose this bill. 

 

Thank you  


